
 B R O A D W A Y  U M C  A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

TODAY — FFEBRUARY 23, 2020 

Adult Sunday School is on Sunday mornings from 10:15-10:45am. Come to church a little 
early, grab a cup of coffee, and join us for some inspiration before the 11am service! 

A sign-up form for Liturgists and Hospitality Volunteers is online through this QR code    
or at https://signup.com/go/qeDmtnS. You may also contact the office to volunteer. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

THIS WEEK — FEBRUARY 24 TO 29, 2020 

If you aren’t already subscribed to our Weekly E-News, click the link on our website or on our facebook page or 
send an email to the church office. 

February Mission Minutes: Grace Children’s Hospital in Haiti. Founded in 1967, Grace Children’s Hospital is a non-
profit community health program that serves an estimated 80,000 people in the metropolitan area of Port-au-
Prince, as well as people from all over Haiti. Visit internationalchildcare.org for more information. The African 
American Methodist Heritage Center (AAMHC) was incorporated in 2001 in Madison, NJ, with a mission to 
provide research and preserve artifacts and memorabilia that protect and promote the stories of African Amer-
ican people in Methodism. More information at www.aamhc-umc.org. You can donate by designated cash or 
check in the offering plate, mailing checks to the church, or giving online. Your donation will be split evenly be-
tween mission minutes each month unless specified otherwise. 

Upcoming church meetings: Broadway Ministry Advocates on Monday, February 24th at 6:30pm. Property Care-
givers on Monday, March 16th at 7pm. These meetings are open to the congregation. 

Please join us for our Ash Wednesday Service on Wednesday, February 26 at 7pm. 

The Broadway United Methodist Choir is a dynamic opportunity for anyone who loves to sing to contribute to   
ministry. The choir welcomes singers of all experience levels, and we pursue a diverse repertoire. Join us for 
rehearsals Wednesday evenings at 7:00pm and Sunday mornings at 10am! Questions? Contact Robert    
Eldridge Galbreath, Jr, Director of Music Ministries, at ziggy6870@gmail.com. 

NICUMC Green Summit 2020 will be held on Saturday, February 29th from 9am-1pm at Sycamore UMC (160 
Johnson Ave, Sycamore, IL 60178). Learn about local church green efforts, observe the 50th anniversary of 
Earth Day, and attend a workshop about Earthkeepers projects or Just Energy for All. Cost: $10. Register online 
by Monday, February 24 at umcnic.org/calendar/green-summit. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

LOOKING AHEAD 

Please join us Wednesdays at 7pm for our lay-led Lectionary Study where we meditate, reflect, and discuss the 
lectionary scripture readings. The lectionary readings for can be found at www.umcdiscipleship.org/worship/
lectionary-calendar. We study two weeks in advance. Lectionary Study will not meet on February 26th. Please 
join us for our Ash Wednesday service instead (see above). Lectionary Study will resume on March 4th. 

The Mark Miller Justice Songfest on Saturday, March 7, includes a series of morning and afternoon workshops and 
rehearsals with Mark Miller culminating in an evening concert. Participants will attend Mark’s workshops and 
rehearsals throughout the day and receive lunch and music packets for a registration fee of $15. Register at: 
https://faithatfirst.webconnex.com/MarkMiller. 

Join us on the third Saturday of each month from 5-8pm for Movie Night. The next date is Saturday, March 21. 
Save the Date! We are asking ALL Community members of Broadway Church to please consider lending a hand on 

our Church Work Day on Sunday, March 29, after the 11am service. Snacks and cleaning supplies provided! 


